29 Somerset Ave.
Hicksville,N.Y. 11801
February 13, 1996

Dear Russell A.Strong:
It was with great pleasure, that while reading the Januaary

issue of the ECHOES, I found a picture of my old crew on the back
page.Our pilot was Lt. John Winward. I trained with this crew and
went overseas with them and we were assigned to the 423rd
Squadron. I flew three missions ( Hamburg, Berlin and St. Lo )
Wwith them and left the c¢rew to become a 1lead radioc op for the
Squardron. Our first wakeup call was as a stand bye on D Day. I
hope that the c¢rew have been well and best regards to them. Bye
the way our A/C was called the SOLID SENDER.

GOD Bless and keep up the good wark.

Yours truely,

N, TYAY

N. Walfer Schnurman



